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September 2022


Dear Godwin Families,

Throughout the course of this school year, our first and second grade students will have the opportunity to be the GODWIN GREETER.  Students who choose to participate, will stand with me (or the guidance counselor in my absence) on the sidewalk during morning drop off and greet incoming students.  This is an excellent opportunity for your child to feel connected to the school and assume a small leadership role.  

I informed the students about this new role on Friday and explained that it is on a voluntary basis.  Interested students filled out a ticket and will be selected at random to be the GODWIN GREETER for one day.  I advised students who were hesitant to sign up, that they may wait and observe other children doing this before making a decision.  

I will select five names every Friday and assign them one day the following week.  A notice will go home informing you of the day and reminding the students to be at school by 8:05AM.  Students will wear a green sash identifying them as the GODWIN GREETER.  At approximately 8:20, the student will enter the building and report to their classroom.  

I am very excited to stand beside a Godwin student and welcome their peers into the building.  Feel free to snap some photos on your child’s day or ask me and I’ll do it!!!  Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,



Danielle Bache
Principal
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